
Waste collection: Be careful about what you put in the black bin!

Vaudreuil-Dorion, June 2, 2020 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion offers its residents several types of  
collection services in an effort to limit the amount of  waste sent to landfill. However, some materials 
cannot be placed in the black bin. Citizens who fail to comply with instructions may find that their 
bins are not collected, and may also receive a notice of  violation.

List of materials refused

The following materials are not accepted in garbage bins : Green waste (leaves, grass, hedge clip-
pings, etc.), construction and renovation materials, soil, brick, asphalt, large items (e.g. sinks), 
hazardous household waste (e.g. propane tanks), electronics, ashes that have not been cooled down, 
unprotected sharp or pointed objects.

How to dispose of non-accepted items

The City offers several other types of  collection services:

• Recyclable materials - Every week;

• Food waste - Every week;

• Green waste - Every two weeks from April to September;

• Branches - Spring and Fall;

• Large items - Third Tuesday and Thursday of  every month, depending on the sector.

A list of  accepted materials for each of  these collections, as well as the corresponding dates and 
sectors, may be found on the City’s website at: ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca under Environment.

For other items, such as building materials, tires, hazardous household waste, etc., citizens are 
asked to deliver these items to the Ecocentre located at 2800 Henry-Ford Street. Opening hours are 
Tuesday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., and weekends from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. The Vaudreuil-Soulanges 
RCM provides a tool called “Tricycle” (tricycle-mrcvs.ca) that can also assist in finding the right 
place to dispose of  items within the region.

The City is aware that the contractor responsible for any one of  the collections may some-
times fail to call on certain streets. If  this happens, citizens are asked to leave their bins at the 
curb and report the incident to the Public Works Department at 450-455-3371, option 3 or 
t.publics@ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca. The staff  will make sure to follow up with the company invol-
ved. Because the department is currently receiving a very high volume of  calls, please make sure to 
leave only one message in order to speed up the processing of  each request.
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